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Dear Families, 

 

 

Re:  School closed Monday 5th July 2021 

 

It is with regret that I have to inform you that Burton Borough School will be closed on Monday 5th July 

2021 due to operational reasons following the spike in COVID-19 cases which has caused a number 

of staff to isolate.  We are still working with the Health Protection Hub and Local Authority Education 

Services on whether school will be open after Monday for the rest of the week. 

 

Since I last wrote to you, we have had some additional cases, bringing the total number to 12.  We 

have worked incredibly hard all day today and yesterday evening to get the necessary information 

to all families affected and I thank everyone for being so understanding and patient.  We will continue 

to work throughout the day tomorrow and inform you of any updates where appropriate. 

 

All lessons will be on MS Teams on Monday. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support – it is much appreciated! 

 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

 

 

 

Krissi Carter 

Principal 

 


